
May 30, 2018 

 

Dear Members of the Committee on Commerce and Economic Development, 

  

Rep. Botzow asked me to follow up on an issue that was addressed yesterday afternoon in relation to 

the TNC bill.  You may recall the Committee was discussing Maine’s $2,000 med pay coverage 

requirements that apply to both personal policies and TNC policies.   

  

The Committee wanted to know whether Maine is a “no-fault” state.  The answer is no, Maine is not a 

no-fault state.  I confirmed this with the Director and legal counsel of the P&C Division of Maine’s 

Insurance Bureau. 

  

If you have any other questions, please let me know.  Otherwise, I hope you have a great Memorial Day 

weekend, and I look forward to seeing you next week. 

  

Best, 

Maria 

  

Maria C. Royle, Esq. 

Vermont Legislative Council 

State House 

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05633-5301 

(802) 828-2231 

mroyle@leg.state.vt.us 
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